
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)blandrum@sled.sc.gov

Date: 8/23/2017 8:53:12 AM
Subject: Fw: State of the Port invitation

​LG will attend this event. I'll get back with travel details soon.


From: Zeigler, Tate 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 1:25 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: State of the Port invitation
 
Danny,

Hope all is well and thank you for taking the time to visit our facilities last week. I hope you all enjoyed everything. 
Please see the below invitation for Lt. Governor Bryant to the Propeller Club of Charleston’s Annual State of the Port 
luncheon on Monday, September 11, 2017. We know the Speaker’s schedule is very busy, but if he is able to attend, 
please let me know.
Let me know if you have any questions.

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov
mailto:blandrum@sled.sc.gov


Regards,
 
Tate

 
Tate Zeigler
Manager, Government relations
SOUTH CAROLINA PORTS AUTHORITY
OFFICE (843) 577-8670
Cell (864) 414-5256
scspa.com

 

The contents of this e-mail are confidential to the ordinary user of the e-mail address to which it was 
addressed and may also be privileged. If you are not the addressee of this e-mail you should not copy, 
forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any form whatsoever. If you have received this e-mail 

http://www.scspa.com/


in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail the sender by replying to this message, and then delete this e-
mail and other copies of it from your computer system. We reserve the right to monitor all e-mail 
communications through our network.


